

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: (508) 979-1451

James D. Oliveira
Councillor Ward One

April 13, 2017

The Honorable Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor New Bedford City Hall 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

Please consider this letter the official request, on behalf of the Portuguese-American War Veterans Memorial Day Ceremonies, for the use of the fully charged portable power public address system. The address system is to be used in conjunction with the Portuguese-American War Veterans Memorial Day Ceremonies.

As in the past, this will be used at Clasky Common Park on the morning of May 29, 2017, Memorial Day.

As always, your assistance is greatly appreciated as we pay tribute to our Nation's war dead.

Respectfully requested,

James D. Oliveira, Councillor Ward One

Vietnam-Era Veteran

JDO: пт

cc:

Donna Amado, Department of Public Infrastructure

Oliveira

Euzebio Arruda, Commissioner, Department of Public Infrastructure

City Council Consent Agenda – April 27, 2017

File